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Monday 11th March 2024 
 

Year 6 visit to Schroders Investment Management/MFS international 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 6 will be visiting Schroders Investment Management/MFS international to take part in a 
financial education workshop run by RedSTART.  
RedSTARTeducate is a financial education charity that partners with primary schools across 
the country. RedSTART aims to improve children’s understanding of money and equip them 
with the skills they will need to manage their own money in the future.  
They will be learning about earning, saving, risk & rewards and compound interest, through 
interactive and practical games. There are 5 different activities that the children will take part 
in, with the goal of trying to grow their money. They will also get the opportunity to either 
tour the venue or have a talk with employees to find out about their jobs and the organisation 
they work for.  
 
Details are as follows:  
Date:     Friday 17th May – 6B 
  Monday 20th May – 6M 
  Tuesday 21st May – 6O 
  Wednesday 22nd May – 6E                
   
Place:             Schroders Investment Management – 6B and 6M 

MFS international – 6O and 6E 
 
Travel:             Walk, train/tube 
 
Children will be provided with a packed lunch from school. However, if you wish to provide 
your own, please let the class teacher know in order for us to avoid food wastage. The 
children will need a water bottle and comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). The 
children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of rainy 
weather. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


